
Policy Questions 2 from CSoc Helpdesk  
 
Would there be a conflict of interest if the FSO had contracts with any 
of the providers providing services to the children/families in the 
CPoC?  If so, why? 
  
Can a wrap around agency have on its board or have members or 
staff who are also employed by CSoC providing agency? 


